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 WINNER OF THE 2015 NATIONAL BLUE RIBBON AWARD!!!

 NO SCHOOL THIS FRIDAY!!!!

 Our goal is to ensure
everyone remembers to get their 20
minutes of reading in daily, and to truly
foster a love for reading as we are
growing as readers together.  We

celebrated by allowing students to choose a FREE book, which
you may have noticed came home already. We also celebrated
with some fun read-alouds and a schoolwide DEAR (Drop
Everything And Read) in our hallways to honor our reading
community and culture.  A special Thank You to HPSA and
HSSD The Reading Tree for your awesome support with
ensuring everyone gets a new book this winter.  For your
enjoyment, please view the following youtube link to share in our
fun:  Howard Reading Celebration 2016

Conference scheduling request
forms were recently sent home in

your family folder.  If you have not yet returned
the form to school please send it back in the

family folder as conference scheduling will take
place soon.  If you would like to schedule a

conference with someone other than a classroom
teacher please call the office at

920-662-9700.

HPSA CORNER

On Tuesday, Jan. 19th, our Howard
students enjoyed a fun day with
our Winter Reading Kick-off
Celebration. 

TEACHER
CONFERENCES COMING

UP SOON!
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4K Registration is available online starting February 1, 2016 on the Howard Suamico District website
atwww.hssd.k12.wi.us/registration for 2016-2017  using our automated online registration system InfoSnap.
 
Walk-In Registration will be available at the Howard - Suamico School District Office February 1 (8 am to 4 pm). To
secure your child’s registration for the 2016-17 school year, the time to register is now.  It is important for you
complete the registration and provide verifications as soon as possible to finalize the registration process (NOTE:
 child must be 4-years-old on or before September 1, 2016).
 
You may register anywhere there is internet access or at a kiosk located at one of the elementary schools or at the
district office.
Please bring the following verification documents when registering your child:

Child’s birth certificate or equivalent i.e. passport, hospital birth certificate or complete the Inability to

Provide Birth Certificate Form # 5111 F1;

Proof of residency (mail that has your current name & address on it. i.e. utility bill);

Immunization record

Application Period for 2016-17 Public
School Open Enrollment
If you know families outside of the Howard-Suamico School
District who would like their children to attend our schools, the
application period for the 2016-17 school year is February 1
through April 29, 2016.  For more information about the open
enrollment process, visit www.hssd.k12.wi.us and click on the Open
Enrollment link.  The on-line application form may be accessed
at:
                http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/#!open-enrollment-faqs/cjce.
                      or visit the DPI website at:  http://dpi.wi.gov/sms

 
If you need assistance, or for more information about the open
enrollment process, please contact Tracy Hibbard, Open
Enrollment Coordinator, Howard-Suamico School District, 920-
662-7798.  The Howard-Suamico School District Office is
located at 2706 Lineville Road, Green Bay, WI.

In March parents of 4th graders will be asked to choose a
5th grade music class.  Course descriptions and registration
information will be available on March 9, and parents and
students will learn about band, chorus, and orchestra classes at
Lineville. A selection must be made and the registration
completed within two weeks.

Parents who desire more information at this time are invited to
visit the music class websites, which are linked to the Lineville
home page: http://linevillehssd.weebly.com

There are several events planned for the
next few months and we need YOU to
help make them fun and successful.  To
find out more, contact the HPSA
president at howardhpsa@gmail.com

Like us on Facebook
To keep up with the latest events
​ 

 January 30,
2016  (9am-2pm) for children 6 to 13 years old. It will be held in the Bay Port
High School Auditorium. The Bay Port High School Drama Club is putting
on a “Drama Club Workshop.” It is a fun filled day with a number of different
drama activities. Reservation must be in by 01/22/16.
  click here. The
HSSD Community Page includes a Google Calendar highlighting community
events for families in the villages of Howard & Suamico i.e. scouting,
festivals, parades, etc.  http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/#!calendar/c1yz6. Visit
the Howard - Suamico School District Website for school events i.e. Holiday
Concerts, Plays, Musicals, Athletic and Art events using our FREE Mobile
App is available for the iPhone, iPad, and Android devices in both the iTunes
App Store and also on Google Play.  

Registration begins January 23 

All swim lessons are
taught by qualified staff certified in the American Red Cross
Lifeguard Training, Water Safety Instruction, CPR for the
Professional Rescuers and First Aid. Lessons are offered for
Levels Pre-1 to 6. Adult Lessons will be offered upon request.
PRIVATE SWIM LESSONS- Offered year round. The pool is
located in the Lineville Intermediate School. To register
visit http://hssdcommunitypool.weebly.com/
Space is limited! Any questions or level inquiries can be
directed to Tracy. tracbard@hssd.k12.wi.us  or 920-662-7874.

​Lineville Intermediate School Music Choices

Community Corner
Register Today for the Bay Port Drama Club Workshop

To access handouts/flyers for area community events

at 8 am for the Howard-
Suamico Community Pool American Red Cross Learn-to-
Swim Program this winter and spring. 

4K Registration for 2016 - 2017 
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See attached 4K Registration letter regarding online registration
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